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April 18, 2018 
 

 
Pricing Announcement 
Metal Products 
 
Effective:  Immediately 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
As you are likely aware, the U.S. Government introduced new steel and aluminum tariffs on 
March 23, 2018, which have already had significant effects on the prices of related products. 
We anticipate that the market will experience ongoing volatility, and expect that the impact of 
these tariffs will be felt well beyond the steel and aluminum industries. 
 
A wide variety of products in the building supplies industry are composed, either partially or fully, 
of steel or aluminum, or are dependent upon them, and therefore these factors are impacting 
the cost of our products. While we do everything we can to mitigate these costs, it will 
occasionally be necessary to address these fluctuations in the form of price increases or 
surcharges. As a result, we have to announce at this time that prices on metal flashing, metal 
fasteners, and metal vents, as well as coil and hand roofing nails, are subject to change without 
further notice. 
 
We wanted to make you aware of the situation and assure you that we are doing everything we 
can to minimize the impact of these changes. We thank you for your understanding as we all 
adapt to this unprecedented challenge 

 
Thank you for your continued support and business. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Convoy Supply Inc. 
 
 


